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2
nd

 November 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing to give you some exciting news of upcoming events within our Cedarbank School community. During these 

unprecedented times I think it is vitally important to keep our positive ethos within the school community. I am therefore 

delighted to announce that I will be continuing on with my cook-a-long videos, “Cooking with Miss B!” They proved to be very 

popular throughout lockdown and I hope with your continued support to run the following programme: 

 

 Friday 20
th

 November – Stand Up To Cancer Bake Off – vanilla cupcakes with red buttercream icing 

 Friday 11
th

 December – Christmas cakes (with Miss Ballantyne’s secret recipe – gluten free recipe available on 

request) 

 Friday 22
nd

 January – Burns Night inspired dish – haggis, neeps & tatties sausage rolls (vegetarian recipe 

available on request) 

 Friday 12
th

 February – Valentine’s day – “Don’t Go Breaking My Heart” biscuits 

 Friday 26
th

 March – Easter inspired dish  - chocolate Easter nests 

All pupils will be sent home with a laminated recipe card for you to keep. The recipes will also be available on the school 

website along with the cooking video that you can follow. There is an option of a bag of ingredients that can be made up for you 

free of charge and sent home with your child on the dates specified above which have all of the dry ingredients (pre weighed) 

that you need to make the goodies on the recipe card.  

 

If you and your family would like to participate in these events then I would ask that you fill out the request slip at the bottom. 

Please state whether you will require an ingredient bag or not and return it to school by Monday 9
th

 November.  

 

We also ask that you take photographs of your finished product and share them with us via twitter or emailing the school inbox 

stating in the title “FAO Miss Ballantyne”. All photographs should be sent in within 7 days of your recipe card coming home so 

a winner can be chosen for each part of the programme and a prize awarded.  

 

Ready…Steady….BAKE! 

 

 

 

Lesley Ballantyne  

Home Economics Teacher 

Development Post Holder: Family Learning 

 

 

Pupil’s name: 

Class: 

 

 

Please tick appropriately: 

 

I will be participating in the cook-a-long programme on Friday 20
th

 November 

 

I would like a bag of ingredients to use for this cook-a-long programme  
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Livingston 
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